
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                              17th June 2024 

We are pleased to inform you that the Anne Frank Trust will be visiting our school on Tuesday 

25th and Wednesday 26th June. The charity’s A History for Today programme centres on a large 

pop-up exhibition which engages young people in the history of the Holocaust through the 

story of Anne Frank and her family.  

In addition to hosting the exhibition in school for two weeks, 20 Year 9 volunteers will spend 

two full days off-timetable, working with the Anne Frank Trust to become peer educators, able 

to lead exhibition tours for fellow students and adults. Over the following week, all of Year 9 

will have the opportunity to take one of these tours during their History or Geography lessons. 

We also hope to offer tours to the wider school community every lunchtime and to parents 

and governors in a special after-school session from 15.45 until 17.30 on Monday 1st July.  

You can find out more about the Anne Frank Trust and their work via their website: Anne Frank 

Trust UK. Please note there is no charge for the exhibition, for students or the school, but 

educational charities like this can only operate because of kind donations. If you feel you are 

able to give and would like to take the opportunity to do so, please visit the charity’s ‘Donate’ 

page here: Donate - Make a donation | Anne Frank Trust UK. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs E H Shores    Dr F Murray  

Lay Chaplain    Head of History and Politics 
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